
The students did Open Air ministry through Pop Up Parties held in parks and 
playgrounds.  Fun activities drew children together, then gave opportunities for  
sharing the Gospel.  166 children and 25 adults heard the Gospel.  29 responded. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                            
 
                                                                                                                                                                                      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                     U-Nite is CEF’s new Youtube  
                                                                                             channel for kids.  It’s all about 
                                                                                             uniting kids with the Gospel. 
                                                                                             Find U-Nite at: 
                                                                                             youtube.com/unitekids 
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God blessed us once again with more than 100 students (23 from Western Maine) 
who studied God’s Word and went out to share it with children.  During the  Com-
missioning Service the students repeated this year’s Scripture, Romans 1:1-17, 
which both staff and students memorized.  Director John Romano taught from this 
Scripture each day in chapel. 
 
The young people were assigned to teams of 4 members with an adult supervisor 
who worked with the team to help each young person grow in their understanding 
and ability to share the Gospel.  The whole student body went out to do Open Air ministry.  About half the student body canvassed the 
Livermore Falls and Jay area with Gospel literature, while those in the regular program taught 4 Day Clubs. 

 
4 Day Clubs June 24-27 were held in 12 different 
locations.  Some were outdoors in parks and 
backyards, some in churches and homes.   
 
Children gathered in parks with games and sat down 
to listen to a full club program of an hour. 
 
The clubs were done in partnership with 7 Western 
Maine churches where the children will have 
continuing opportunity to learn from God’s Word.  
We are so grateful for the work done by the hosts of 
each club location for inviting the children. 

 
There were 131 children enrolled in the clubs.  5 boys and 
girls professed to trust Jesus as their Savior. 
 
We are thankful for our supervisors who tutored the WME 
young people doing the clubs.  They go with them to all 
their classes,  listen to them practice, drive them to their 
assigned ministries and give them constant encourage-
ment.  Without the supervisors CYIA could not be done… 

 THANK YOU 
 Liz Hedgpeth  Joan Kelly 
 Kim Martin  Michele Morin. 



 


